
Homework 
Year 1’s homework is sent home on a Friday and 
should be returned the following Wednesday.  
 
PE 
Outdoor PE will be on a Wednesday afternoon. Please 
ensure all PE kits are clearly named and that your 
child comes to school wearing their PE on their PE 
day. Earrings must not be worn for PE.  Due to winter 
weather conditions, please ensure outdoor kits con-
tain tracksuits, trainers and jumpers.  
 
Ruth Miskin’s Read Write Inc 
Children in Year 1 will bring home RWI books in their 
Reading Wallets once they have been reassessed. All 
the books in their wallet will match their phonetic 
ability. They will also have the opportunity to bring 
home a library book to be shared with an adult. 
 
https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/
parents/    
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English 
 

This term, we will be focusing on using 
our Fred Fingers to write words and 
how to use full stops, capital letters 
and finger spaces correctly in our sen-
tences. We will also be looking at how 
to make our sentences more  
interesting by using adjectives. 

Maths 
 
This term, we will be learning how to measure 
length and height and how to tell the time. 
We will also be learning about the value of 
each digit in a two-digit number and how to 
add and subtract. 

DT 
 
In Design and Technology this term, 
we will be designing, making and  
evaluating our own 1666 London  
houses...before burning them down so 
we can see how the fire would’ve 
spread through London! 

History 
 
This term, we are going to be learning 
about The Great Fire of London. We 
will also learn about the Gunpowder 
Plot and why we have Bonfire Night. 

PE & Games 
This term, we will be focusing on roll-
ing, running and jumping in different  
combinations. Please note that outdoor 
PE will be on a Wednesday after-
noon. 

RE and PSHE 
PSHE– We will be learning what it 
means to be healthy, both emotionally 
and physically. 
 
RE— We will looking at what it means 
to belong.  

Music 
 
We will be exploring pitch and sounds.

Fire, fire!

This term, we will be learning how to measure 
length and height and how to tell the time. 
We will also be learning about the value of 

digit number and how to 

Science 
Our science topic this term is ‘Looking 
at Animals’. We will be learning about 
amphibians, reptiles, mammals, bird 
and fish. We will be discussing what 
these animals look like, how they move 
and what they eat. 

Computing 
 

We are going to be focusing on how to 
log on to the computer and how to stay 
safe online. 

We will be learning what it 
means to be healthy, both emotionally 

We will looking at what it means 

How to support your child at home: 
 
Hear your child read or read to your child at 
least three times a week. Reading regularly and 
using their phonic skills to decode will also have 
a positive impact on their writing skills!  Please 
ensure your child reads their RWI books that 
are sent home in their Reading  Wallet. These 
are sent home every Friday and must be re-
turned to school the following Friday so they can 
be changed. Please do not write your child’s name 
on the paper versions. 

We will be exploring pitch and sounds. 

Fire, fire! 

Independent Learning 
The children will be accessing the 
learning environment independently 
throughout the day whilst lessons are 
taught in groups. These groups will be 
getting slightly bigger throughout the 
term to prepare your child for whole 
class lessons. 


